3/24/2023

Robert Keller 220 Westgate Drive Mansfield, Ohio 44906 March 24, 2023

Kevin Kimmel
Superintendent
Mid-Ohio ESC
890 West 4th Street
Mansfield, Ohio 44903

Dear Kevin Kimmel

Please accept this as my official letter of retirement. After 34 years within the classroom environment, I'm formally retiring at the end of this present school year, effective June 30, 2023.

I would like to thank you, and Mid-Ohio ESC for allowing me to continue my educational service to young people these past 8 years. I have been very fortunate to have been mentored by several fine colleagues; Vanessa Wagner, Shelly Patrick, Jolene Edwards and Ang Fetter. Their knowledge, direction, and friendship have helped me immeasurably in my time while at Mid-Ohio ESC. I've never been a fan of saying goodbye, and this is kind of difficult.

Finally, I'm not sure what the future holds for me. Downsizing my responsibilities is only part of the plan. I still plan on doing "something" for the next several years, but it will certainly be something of a part-time nature. Again, my deepest appreciation to you, and all of the Mid-Ohio staff.

Sincerely,

Robert Keller

RPKelin

Teacher-Fores School, LT. 230 Day, 34R Contract
22-23
23-241
24=25